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Wednesday 26th June 2024 
 

Re: Year 6 Bowling Trip 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please be reminded that, to mark the end of a successful final year of primary education, we are 
taking all of the Year 6 children in our Trust family to Hollywood Bowl. Please note, we are now 
visiting Hollywood Bowl Wigan, not Horwich.   
 
SWEET (St. Wilfrid’s Events and Enterprise Team) have kindly offered to pay for an hour ten pin 
bowling for all children. If you haven’t already done so, please make a voluntary contribution of 
£6.35 towards the cost of transport on your Parent Pay account.  If your child is eligible for the 
Pupil Premium Grant and you wish to use this funding towards paying for the educational visit, 
please email the school office.  
 
The trip will take place during the morning of Wednesday 17th July. We will be leaving school 
around 10am and will return in time for lunch. Children may bring a snack (fruit, toast, biscuit, cake 
or crisps – no nuts please) and a bottle of water. Children will be expected to wear school uniform 
as normal.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr. S. Colothan 
Executive Headteacher 
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